
From: Larissa Harrison <Larissa.Harrison@unitedworkers.org.au>  
Sent: Friday, 10 February 2023 8:56 AM 
To: Chambers - Asbury DP <Chambers.Asbury.dp@fwc.gov.au>; Chambers - O'Neill DP 
<Chambers.O'Neill.DP@fwc.gov.au>; Chambers - Bissett C <Chambers.Bissett.c@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Awards <Awards@fwc.gov.au>; Nigel Ward <Nigel.Ward@ablawyers.com.au>; Alana Rafter 
<Alana.Rafter@ablawyers.com.au>; Stephen.Reeves@ags.gov.au; Paul.Vermeesch@ags.gov.au; 
AGrayson@mauriceblackburn.com.au; PParker@mauriceblackburn.com.au; Ben Redford 
<Ben.Redford@unitedworkers.org.au>; geoff.taylor@awu.org.au; cheri.taylor@awu.org.au; 
pgardner@gordonlegal.com.au; nwhite@gordonlegal.com.au; 'Maria Mamblona' 
<Maria.Mamblona@ablawyers.com.au> 
Subject: AM2020/99, AM2021/63, AM2021/65 - Aged Care Work Value 
 
Dear Associates 
 
AM2020/99, AM2021/63, AM2021/65 - Aged Care Work Value 
 
We write in relation to the above matter and confirm that the United Workers Union does not 
intend to file any reply materials. 
 
On behalf of the UWU, I will attend the FWC hearing in person on Monday. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Larissa Harrison 
National Industrial Coordinator – Strategic Power 
United Workers Union 
 
P: 0427 249 387  
E: larissa.harrison@unitedworkers.org.au 
W: unitedworkers.org.au 
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